
 

 Sir Knights and Ladies,  

 

I hope this Issue finds you in good health. I have a few quick 

announcements to make for the upcoming months.  

 

First, we organized a fund raiser to benefit the Eye Foundation. 

Giving Sir Knights  the opportunity to purchase Polo Shirts and/or 

a Windbreaker with the Colorado Grand Commandery Logo on it. 

Please see opposite page for order form. You can also visit the 

Grand Commandery web site to download a full-size order form. 

We need all order requests in by December 1st to allow enough 

time to get the items made and distributed.  

 

Second, the Grand Commandery Officers are going to record a 

virtual OV, where every office will have a subject of discussion. 

This recording will be made available in a few ways with details to 

follow. We are certainly hoping for the best, that we will be able to 

make in person visits after the first of the year. In the same token 

we are planning for the worst, in case Covid drags on longer than 

any of us want.  

 

Please in these times look to the positives in your life and do not let 

this pandemic define us, but make us stronger in the service of our 

faith and commitment to each other.  

 

God Bless and see you soon 

 

Jaymie Vaughn  
Jaymie Vaughn  

Grand Commander  

Colorado 
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